
Redmond High School Athletics is pleased to announce its first annual Winter Sports Parent 

Meeting on Thursday, November 20th.  The meeting will be held in the RHS cafeteria from          

7 to 8 p.m.  John Appelgate, Director of Athletics, will present athletic information for the first 

part of the meeting.  Parents will then have an opportunity to break into individual sports 

sessions with coaches for Boys and Girls Basketball, Gymnastics, Boys Swim and Dive and Boys 

and Girls Wrestling.  Please join us for this important kickoff to Winter Sports.  For more 

information, please contact Mary Ganz at mganz@lwsd.org. 


